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Course Materials for All





Dear Faculty and Staff,


 


Averett University is excited to announce that beginning Fall 2020, all textbooks and course materials will be provided to all Traditional students for a fee of $26 per credit hour. Through Averett All Access, all required textbook costs will be included in the billing statement as a fee and will be available the first day of class!


 


Studies show students who do not have their required course materials from the first day of class are at a major disadvantage. Through the Averett All Access program, we can offer affordable digital course materials.


 


What is Averett All Access?


Averett All Access is an all-access course material program that allows students to have their materials by the first day of class. E-books will be available through Canvas and physical books through the rental program. The cost for textbooks is included on your bill with tuition and is eligible through financial aid and your student account.


 


What are the Benefits of Averett All Access?


         No more worries about getting the wrong textbook materials;


         No more book vouchers;


         Immediate and easy access to digital course materials;


         Digital study tools, including search, highlight and note taking; and


         You pay $26 per credit hour, saving an average of 40%!





 


How It Works?


All students registered for classes at Averett will not buy textbooks from the bookstore. Students will receive an email to their aumail.averett.edu email account before the first day of class with instructions on how to access the course materials. For physical books, students will receive information regarding the rental program. Charges for required course materials will be automatically applied to the student’s account as part of their billing statement.


 


Note: Students can “Opt-Out” of this program. Averett University is committed to student’s success; therefore, we do not recommend students opt-out of this service. Students who “Opt-Out”, will have to acquire the books and materials they need for all their classes. The deadline to Opt-Out, is August 28, 2020. Reminder – you are opting out or back in for your entire semester schedule. You cannot opt out and opt in of individual courses. Opt-Out directions will be sent to students’ aumail.averett.edu email along with instructions on how to access textbooks.





Questions?


If you have any questions about the Averett All Access program, please contact Dana D. Nelson, Averett University Campus Store, at � HYPERLINK "mailto:ddnelson@averett.edu" �ddnelson@averett.edu� or 434.791.5641.











